
Dear Parents and Carers of Year 11,  

 

Please find below some important notices:  

 

Statement of Entry:  

All students have received their statement of entry for the summer exams. This 

document outlines which exam the student will be sitting, when the exam is and 

which tier. Please look over this document carefully checking that the exams are 

correct, the tier is correct and that you are studying that subject.  If you have any 

concerns please contact the exams office at Vyners after the Easter break. This can 

be done in person or via email at exams@vynersschool.org.uk   

 

Students also need to come to the Exams Office on Monday 15th April to make 

sure we have time to resolve any issues before the amendments deadline on that 

Thursday. 

 

Revision:  

With the Easter break, comes a two week opportunity for students to work towards 

their exams, and get into good revision habits. All students have their own 

individual revision plan to work on via Google Classroom, and have had many 

sessions on study skills. Please ensure that you speak to your child and run through 

their plans for the break, to ensure that they know what they should be doing to 

prepare for the upcoming GCSEs. I have attached an article from the BBC regarding 

top revision tips [here]. 

 

VLT Newsletter: 

VLT Newsletter - Spring 2024 - Click [here] for the link. 

 

Prom:  

Prom tickets will be released after Easter. Please note that attending Prom is a 

privilege, and if students miss their C3s, Headteacher's Detentions, or if their 

behaviour deteriorates between now and their exams, they will not be able to attend. 

I hope this will not apply to any students this academic year.  

 

Sixth Form Applications:  

We are processing applications and we will be sending offer emails after the Easter 

break.  

 

Safeguarding Snapshot: 

Safeguarding snapshot - online sexual abuse.  Click [here] for the link. 

 

Easter Holidays Activities and Food (HAF) Programme: 

Bookings are open for this Easter’s HAF programme which runs from Monday 1 to 

Friday 12 April for schoolchildren up to Year 11 in receipt of benefits-related free 

school meals.  Activities include cycling lessons, multi sports, cookery sessions, 

dance, drama and arts programmes and coding workshops.  Please click here to 

book: Easter HAF programme - Hillingdon Council 

mailto:exams@vynersschool.org.uk
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/zw8qpbk#zh38wnb
https://www.vynersschool.org.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=5002&type=pdf
https://www.vynersschool.org.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=5003&type=pdf
https://www.hillingdon.gov.uk/haf-programme


Information on how to sign up to the HAF programme can be found here: Information 

for parents - Hillingdon Council 

 
I hope you all have a lovely Easter break. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
-- 
Ms I Hockley 
Year 11 Leader / Teacher of English 
 

https://www.hillingdon.gov.uk/haf-parents
https://www.hillingdon.gov.uk/haf-parents

